
Monk Bretton Ward Alliance 

 Friday 18th. December 2020  @ Virtual Meeting 

In attendance: 

. Cllr Ken Richardson, Sue Fox, Tom Sheard, Father Blair Radford, Gemma Conway, Christie McFarlane. 

 

1 
 

Apologies: 
Cllr Steve Green, Gavin Doxey, Cllr Vicky Felton. 

Actions 

2 Declarations of Interest: 
None 

 

3 Notes of the previous meeting: 
Correct with one alteration, Item 8 should read ‘members of WA to buy toys’. 
Facebook- will be picked up in the new year. 

 

4 Project Feedback: 
All winter warm packs now delivered 
Tree lights had been filmed and put on facebook. 

 

5 Ward Alliance Fund – applications received: 
Dancerz Inc – This was discussed at length - Agreed 

 
£2000 

6 Funding & Finance: 
Spreadsheet circulated, it was noted that Friends of North East Family Centre had 
been deferred to next year. 
It was agreed to move ahead with Achievement awards, GC agreed to lead.  

 
 
 
GC, FBR 

7 Additional Items: 
None 

 
 
 

8 AOB: 

None 

 

9 Date of Future meetings 

Next meeting will be held Virtually. 

January 29th. 2021 @ 9:30 

 

The Chair wished all members a Very Happy Christmas and a better New Year. 

 

Meeting closed by KR at 10:15 


